
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca <Clerks@vaughan.ca> 

Sent: January-18-21 9:29 PM 

To: Bellisario, Adelina <Adelina.Bellisario@vaughan.ca> 

COMMUNICATION - CS 

Council - January 26, 2021 

Committee of the Whole 

Report No. 1, Item 14 

Subject: FW: [External] Notice re: SOLMAR PROJECT AT 9291 JANE ST - Bellaria II 

From: JJ J 

Sent: Monday, January 18, 2021 9:08 PM 

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca: Council@vaughan ca 

Subject: [External] Notice re: SOLMAR PROJECT AT 9291 JANE ST - Bellaria II 

Good Day, With the buildings of this size being erected in one corner, traffic not a concern ? 

Please advise 






